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For immediate release 

 

Public information session for Johnsons Landing  

and Birchdale area residents 
 
Nelson, BC:  The Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) and the BC Wildfire Service (BCWS) invite Johnsons 
Landing and Birchdale area residents to attend at public information session regarding the Fry Creek wildfire on 
Friday, October 14 at 4:00 pm. The session will be held at the Johnsons Landing Community Hall. In attendance 
will be representatives from BCWS and the RDCK Emergency Operations Centre to provide the latest information 
on the wildfire. There will also be an opportunity for residents to ask questions.  
 
The public information session will take place: 
 
Date: Friday October 14, 2022 
Time: 4:00 pm – 5:30 pm 
Location: Johnsons Landing Community Hall, 2051 Houston Road, Johnsons Landing 
 
This public information session is strictly for those in Johnsons Landing, Birchdale and the surrounding area 
impacted by the Fry Creek wildfire.  
 
For the latest information on the current wildfire situation go to BCWS. 
 
Incorporated in 1965, the Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is a local government that serves 60,000 
residents in 11 electoral areas and nine member municipalities. The RDCK provides more than 160 services, 
including community facilities, fire protection and emergency services, grants, planning and land use, regional 
parks, resource recovery and handling, transit, water services and much more. For more information about the 
RDCK, visit www.rdck.ca.  
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For further information, please contact: 

EOC Information Officer 
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.352.7701 / Email: eocinfo@rdck.bc.ca 
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